
 
 

TO:    Randy R. Shaver, Ed.D.   
 
FROM: Julie Hinds 

 
DATE:  August 16, 2010 
 

RE:  Certificate of Substantial Completion 
  Tupelo High School Renovations 
  JESCO, Inc. 

       
 

 

   
 
 

For your review and consideration, I am submitting the Certificate of 
Substantial Completion for the Tupelo High School Renovations project with 
JESCO, Inc.  The project was deemed substantially complete during walk 

throughs involving myself, the architect, and engineers.  J Building was 
deemed substantially complete on July 8, 2010 and Buildings C and H 
occurred on July 14, 2010. 

  
I will be glad to answer any questions you might have.   
 


